Rocky Marcoux

LAHTHTHESIONS!

i Citv Department of City Development
Milwaukee

Martha L. Brown

Deputy Comm

2

September 12, 2011

To the Honorable Members of the

ZND
City of Milwaukee

Dear Committee Members:

File No. 110610 declares the parking lot at 2730 North 5th Street surplus to municipal needs and
approving conveyance by the Milwaukee Board of School Directors to the Martin Luther King Economic
Development Corporation for the King Commons Phase IV project, in the 6th Aldermanic District.

This file authorizes the City, on behalf of the Milwaukee Board of School Directors, to convey the
parking lot at 2730 North 5th Street that was used for the former Fifth Street School.

Since there is no municipal need for these properties, the City Plan Commission at its regular
meeting on September 12, 2011, recommended approval of the subject file.

Sincerely,

Rocky Marcoux
Executive Secretary

City Plan Commission of Milwaukee

ce: Elaine Miller, Real Estate
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